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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
ASPIRE day 18th October 2024 
 
At The Bourne Academy we deliver ASPIRE days which offer your child the opportunity to 
take part in a variety of talks, workshops and experiences to develop their ASPIRE 
competences.  
 
Our first ASPIRE day of the academic year will take place on Friday 18 October within 
Academy hours, where, each year group will take part in different activities. Students will 
need to wear uniform as normal.  
Please see below for an overview of the day: 
 

Year Group Activity 

7 All lessons will be themed around careers in their subject areas 

8 All lessons will be themed around careers in their subject areas 

9 All lessons will be themed around careers in their subject areas 

10 Post 16 options workshop, employment panel session, CV writing and 
work experience support 

11  Sessions on Interview Skills and decision-making session. Assembly from 
post 16 providers such as Bournemouth and Poole College and 
Apprenticeships   

12 Sessions on Independent cooking skills, personal branding, finance, first 
aid and employment opportunities 

13 Reading Day 

 
 
Please note Year 13 will be working from home on a “Reading day”. Year 13 teachers will 
have set additional reading for them to complete. Reading days and weeks are a part of 
higher education, and we are keen to develop independent study skills for our Year 13s. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries regarding ASPIRE day, please do not hesitate to contact 
us at the Academy.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Bourne Academy 
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